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CONSUL GENERAL ROSARIO P. LEMQUE PAYS A COURTESY CALL ON
ARCHBISHOP RYAN P. JIMENEZ OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF AGANA

Archbishop Ryan P. Jimenez (left) receives
Consul General Rosario P. Lemque (right)

24 September 2024, Guam - Consul General Rosario P. Lemque of the Philippine
Consulate General in Guam paid a courtesy call on Archbishop Ryan P. Jimenez of the
Archdiocese of Agana at the Archbishop’s Chancery on 20 September 2024.

Archbishop Jimenez expressed his appreciation to the undersigned for the visit. He also
thanked the Consulate General for its continued support to the Archdiocese.
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Consul General Lemque lauded Archbishop Jimenez for being the first Filipino Archbishop
in Guam. She signified the Consulate’s interest in collaborating with the Archdiocese on
future projects not only for the benefit of the Filipino community but also for the welfare of
the local community on the island and its neighboring territories. END
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(From left to right) Consul Joaquin Ricardo Aragon, Archbishop Ryan P. Jimenez,
Consul General Rosario P. Lemque, and Cultural Officer Helen Grace B. Cuisia






